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The Preschool Peckelach 
Dearest EC Parents, 
 

As the year winds down, we are so 

grateful to Hashem for allowing 

us to have a year of such 

incredible growth!  We are also 

so grateful to our EC parents 

for entrusting us with your 

beautiful kinderlach. In the pages 

ahead you will see a glimpse of the 

last couple of weeks.  They have 

certainly been exciting, leibedik and 

fun!  The Kindergarteners were given 

a taste of Pre1A by visiting and 

participating in activities in the 

Pre1A classrooms.  Thank you to 

Morah Esther Kibel, Morah Jenn 

Lowy and Rabbi Wiederman for being 

so warm and welcoming! The Toddler 

and Nursery classes had absolutely 

beautiful end of year parties, each 

showcasing their special talents!  The 

Kindergarteners will have their 

“graduation” this coming Tuesday 

IY”H and can’t wait to perform in 

front of their families!  Wishing 

everybody a good and relaxing 

Shabbos! 

Morah Basya Malka Levit :)  

N1 end of year show 

N2 end of year show 
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End of Year Performances 
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Menucha Kibel 

Levi Manheimer 

Amalia Hurwitz  

Layla Millman 

Bracha Seldowitz 

Ahuva Friedland 


